
 

Ms. Clark’s Acceptable Use Policy  
 

Hello Parents! I have created this Acceptable use policy 
for my classroom and would love for you to implement one at 
home as well. I have found that having set rules or boundaries 
starting off at a young age helps the child focus more in class 
and even improves test scores. 

If you would like to take part in this, I have created a 
template to get you started or for a reference. Feel free to use 
it or even create your own if you would like! If you have any 
questions about the template or questions in general, feel free 
to email me. Thank you!  

 
Email: olivia.clark@smail.astate.edu 
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